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REGISTRATION

Registration for new and returning 2022-2023 students opens Monday, February 14 and closes Friday,
March 18. Returning PSD students will be sent a reminder email with detailed instructions.
Visit www.psd.ca for more information.

KINDERGARTEN OPEN HOUSE

*In order to be registered in Kindergarten, children must be 5 years old by December 31, 2022*

The Ecole Broxton Park School French Immersion Kindergarten open house will be held online
Tuesday, February 15 from 6:30-7 p.m. Please ensure you view a short video prior to the meeting start.
Visit our website for all the details!

FRANCOFETE

Our annual celebration of French language and culture will be Tuesday, March 15 to Friday, March 18.
Details will be shared in the next few weeks. If volunteers are requested, a current criminal record check and
a signed confidentiality form on file with our office are required.

SURVEY SEASON

If you have a student in Grade 4 and/or Grade 7, expect to receive the 2021/22 Alberta Education Assurance
(AEA) Survey to arrive by mail after February 14.

Your involvement in education planning matters! Please contribute to the annual PSD Thought Exchange
survey to ensure continued student success. This survey can also be found on our website.

UPCOMING MEETINGS
FIMESPAF: Wednesday, February 16 at 6 p.m.

School Council: Wednesday, February 16 at 6:30 p.m.

Links for both meetings can be found on the website Calendar page.

HOT LUNCH ROUND 4

Ordering closes Friday, February 11. Visit the “For Parents” tab on our website for information about how to
register.

February 25 —
Subway

March 4 —
Wok Box

March 11 -
Sam’s 2 for 1

March 18 -
Jack’s Drive-In

April 1 -
Chopped Leaf

April 8 -
Pizza 73

Booster Juice:

TUES March 1

WED March 16

TUES March 29

WED April 13



http://www.psd.ca/
http://www.broxtonpark.psd.ca/
https://broxtonpark.psd.ca/home/news/post/broxton-park-thoughtexchange-2022

CHRISTMAS HAMPERS

. The SPRUCE GROVE
KINETTES

e THANK YOU

THANK YOU for your tremendous support, generosity and kindness
towards local deserving families that needed a helping hand this holiday
season.

This year has been an incredibly unique and difficult time for many, and
your big hearts and generous support have helped make the holidays so
much brighter in our communities.

Local businesses, organizations, schools, families and teams rose to this
year's added challenges and came together to support 640 Spruce Grove
& East Parkland families. Every family was supplied with grocery gift cards,
and 677 local children were able to experience the joy of opening gifts
on Christmas morning. What an accomplishment!

Thanks to you, thoughtful community donations met the need this holiday
season. In a year filled with uncertainty, we were able to give back
generously and make a difference to these families at Christmas. Every
donation counted and we are thankful for each and every contribution.

THANK YOU for your incredible spirit in supporting local families at
Christmas. WARM WISHES for a safe, happy and healthy year ahead!

Kinette Club of Spruce Grove
Box 3664
Spruce Grove, Alberta T7X 3A9
sprucegrovekinettes@gmail.com
www.sgkinettes.ca




